

NEWSLETTER

OCTOBER 28, 2016

Should you receive a call, please be open to visiting with a volunteer. We respectfully ask each family to prayerfully consider what they can do to ensure our campaign success.

When making an online gift it is important to still please fill out a pledge card. Contact the parish office with any questions.



TOTAL PLEDGE: \$3,179,892

IMPORTANT DATES FROM FR. JERRY

Dear Sisters & Brothers,

If you have yet to make a commitment, please do so soon. Pray for the Holy Spirit to guide your decision of what your significant and sacrificial three-year pledge will be. Keep in mind the Responsorial Psalm for this Sunday when making this decision: "If today you hear his voice, harden not your hearts." (Ps 95:7-8)

On November 1-2 we will be having our parish "Phone-a-thons". This is when volunteers from the campaign will be calling on people who have yet to make a decision. We are taking pledges by phone that night to help us continue to bring to completion the good work begun. Be expecting phone calls on Tuesday and Wednesday night starting at 6:00 pm.

On the weekend of November 12-13, we will be having our campaign commitment weekends. These are important days. We can celebrate together all of the hard work the volunteers and leadership have invested into this campaign by coming together as one. We will have pledge cards available that day for everyone during mass to fill out. You will have multiple options on how you can contribute to the future of Blessed Sacrament Parish that day.

God Bless you all.

Msgr. Jerry Ward

Pastor